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We had 50 Branch 170 LOP SIRS attend our February 6th meeting on a beautiful winter day with great 
views of our Lake from the Sports Lounge.  Little Sir Glenn Delisle had Michael Beaman as our 
speaker.  Michael is a    Certified Medicaid Planner and walked us through the planning steps to fund 
Long Term Care.  It was sobering and important information. 
 
The BEC meeting included Little Sir Glenn’s resignation as a director (you cannot be an officer and  
director at the same time).  Vern Bagby was elected by the BEC to fill Glenn’s term.  Vern, many 
thanks for stepping up to the plate. 
 
See you at our March 6th meeting where Glenn will have a very special speaker and we’ll enjoy a St. 
Patrick’s Day feast.  Mark your calendars for the SIRS day at the San Francisco Giants August 8th 1PM 
versus the Milwaukee Brewers. 
 
And remember – they don’t call this the BS report for nothing! 
 

Our speaker for February, Mike Beaman, explained ins and outs of long term care for older 
folks.  Some great information.  Our speaker for March 6 will be Bud Anderson.  Bud is 90 + 
years, a retired Air Force Lt. Col. from Auburn.  Bud flew P 51 fighter planes in WWII, and was an 
ACE.  He will describe some of his "life threatening adventures" and will show a 10 minute Dog 
Fight video and explain how those contacts evolved.  Men like Bud are always amazing and    
create a sense of awe over their life style and escape from WWII alive!  If anyone has             
suggestions on a speaker, call me and I'll follow up and do the rest.  Don't forget, at each     
luncheon we draw a name for a free lunch the following month, plus from those celebrating a 
birthday we draw a name for a free lunch next month.  Don't let anyone tell you life has no free 
lunch!  Come to our SIR luncheon -- bring a friend -- and you stand a chance for free food. 

There is a meeting scheduled for Feb 21 at     
Nevada County Golf Course to set the times 
and places for the new 2013 season by all the 
area Branch Golf Chairs.  More later. 

Feb guest speaker 
Michael Beaman 

CORNED BEEF AND 
CABBAGE 

SENIOR SIR  MEMBER 

DALE ZINCK 

MEL PIMENTEL 

AL JOSE 



MARCH BIRTHDAYS 

                                                                                                                                                                              DECLARATIONS  

RESPONSIBILITY CLAUSE  All tours, trips and other activities arranged for or by SONS IN RETIREMENT, INC. and its branches are for the convenience of the members and their guests who desire to 
participate.  SONS IN RETIREMENT, INC and its branches do not assume any responsibility for the well being or safety of the participants, their guests or their property in matters pertaining to 
said tours, trips or other activities. 

TRAVEL EVENTS  of four or more nights and ALL air and sea travel must be arranged through a travel agency and checks for such events must be mage payable to the travel agency involved. 

REGULAR MEMBERS missing three consecutive meetings without notifying their Attendance Committee Chairman giving a valid reason for not attending, or attending fewer than six meetings within 
the past twelve months may be notified by form letter Number Four of their membership termination. Certification of attendance at a meeting of another branch will be considered as a credit to 
their attendance record. 

Access to the SIR State website is www.sirinc.org . Click on SIR HAPPENINGS to learn more about what is “happening” in your organization. 

                  BRANCH 170 OFFICERS 
BIG  SIR                 PAUL LAMBERT     268 2161 
LITTLE SIR           GLENN DELISLE    268 8624 
SECRETARY         BOB CHAN               268 8606 
ASST SEC               LYNDEN LAIRD      268 2622 
TREASURER         DAVE ROSSEAU     268 3652 
ASST TREAS         DOUG WILSON       268 9683 
MEMBERSHIP      PHIL JONES             268 7714 

                   BRANCH 170 DIRECTORS 
LARRY SHELLEY                                   268 8369 
STEVE PARKS                                         268 3572 
AL CASH                                                   268 6717 
DON MILLER                                           268 9520 
VERN BAGBY                                          268 3405 
ROGER POPE                                           268  4794 

 STATE OFFICERS 
PRESIDENT                    RICHARD DETTMER 
VICE PRESIDENT         MAYNARD RODLAND 
SECRETARY                  RICHARD DEVOE 
TREASURER                  MICHAEL BERRY 
AREA 33 GOVERNOR  DONALD DILL 
REG 9 DIRECTOR        GALE JEFFERS 

         BRANCH 170 COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
BULLETIN EDITOR   RICH HIBBS                268 3231 
CHAPLAIN                  ELMER CURTIS          268 6626 
GOLF CHAIR.            ROD CORVINGTON    274 8125 
ASST GOLF CHAIR.                VACANT   
BOCCEBALL CO-CAPT          VACANT 
BOCCEBALL CO-CAPT            VACANT 
CLOTHING                  GLENN DELISLE        268 8624 
LOP NEWS                   PHIL FRANK                268 2102 
MUSIC CHAIR.           VERNE BAGBY           268 3405 
HEALTH                       ED O’REILLY              268 1617 
PHOTOGRAPER         DALE ZINCK              268 2538 
TRAVEL CHAIR.        HAL WALLACE          613 1035 
CH7/PINES TIMES     JOHN O’HALLORAN 268 0402 
INFO TECH             GARY RESNICK    (916) 765 5013 

                                       BRANCH 170 PAST BIG SIRS  
ART LAFONTAINE        1994                 DEL PRICE                     1995 
GENE TOPPER               1996, 1997        CLARENCE ROGERS  1998 
JOHN O’HALLORAN    1999, 2000        TOM ANDERSON         2001 
JOHN BREWER              2002                  KEITH PLATT               2003 
RON TRIMBLE              2004                   STEVE MICHALAK      2005 
DON MILLER                 2006, 2007         JIM WILKINSON           2008 
PHIL JONES                    2009                   LARRY SHELLEY         2010   
GLENN DELISLE           2011                   ROGER POPE                 2012 

TRAVEL  
 HAL 

 WALLACE 

The latest edition of SIR Happenings has 
just been posted on the SIR website 

 

HONORARY LIFETIME MEMBERS 

STEVE MICHALAK 

JOHN BREWER 

MEET THE NEW MEMBER 

JIM  HEARITY  DON JENKINS 

AL JOSE  AL LANZA 

ED O’REILLY  TOM PETRO 

KEN SALMAN   BRIAN FOSTER 

TOM ANDERSON 

Our newest member, Jim Goetsch was born in 
Aurora, Ohio and raised in Wala Wala,            
Washington . He served two tours in Vietnam as a 
Naval Aviator. Jim has a Masters Degree in      
Business   Administration from Santa Clara Univer-
sity and a Masters Degree in Computer Science. 
He spent his career implementing computer soft-
ware  systems for major companies. 
Jim and his wife Sheilagh, have four daughters and 
two grandchildren. They have lived at LOP since 
1999 with a three year break to sail around Mexico 
and Southern California. Jim has served on the 
Lake Committee and has helped with teaching  
sailing classes here at the lake. He is currently the 
LOP Association Treasurer. 
Jim’s interests center around sailing, flying        
sailplanes and gardening. He has started a glider 
program for the Auburn Civil Air Patrol. He has a 
large garden and a green house on his property 
here at the lake. 
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